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Jared Smith

From: Balbir Singh <docsingh@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 8:11 PM

To: Jared Smith

Subject: Case# Z24-01

 

 

 

I am in favor 

 

Michel Road 7.2 Partnership LP 

7610 Raes Creek Dr, Spring, TX 77389 

 

--  

Thanks 

 

 

 
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 
 

Balbir Singh, M.D. 

NW Houston Neurology, P.A.  

C - 713-385-8983 

DocSingh@gmail.com 
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